
July 6, 2015 
 

 
OSRAP MEMORANDUM 16-01 
 
TO: Purchasing Agents 

Contract Officers 
Fiscal Officers 
All ISIS Agencies 

 
FROM: John McLean, CPA 

Interim Director 
 
SUBJECT: No Fiscal Year Rollover of Encumbrances – AGPS/CFMS 
 
With the implementation of the LaGov’s eProcurement System, there will be no fiscal year rollover 
of encumbrances (Please see the Office of State Procurement  Memo attached). To ensure agencies 
are aware of all orders/contracts that may need to be entered into LaGov, agencies should review 
their orders/contracts and change the FY Roll flag in AGPS/CFMS from ‘Y’ to ‘N’ for all 
outstanding orders/contracts before close of business on Friday, August 7th. FY 2015 
encumbrances will automatically be liquidated during a nightly process on August 8th.  
 
All FY 15 invoices liquidating encumbrances must be processed by 5:00 p.m. on 8/8/15. 
Agencies should complete or cancel all open AGPS change orders, invoices, and receipts on all 
FY 15 encumbrances on or before 5:00 p.m. 8/8/15.   
 
FY 2016 purchase orders and contracts will not rollover or be entered in AGPS/CFMS. These 
purchase orders and contracts will have to re-entered in LAGOV/SRM. See attached memo. 
 
It is imperative that all personnel receive and review these instructions.  Please contact the OSRAP 
Help Desk at (225) 342-1097 if you have any questions regarding this memorandum.  Remember, 
all OSRAP memorandums and forms may be accessed through our home page at 
http://www.doa.louisiana.gov/osrap/. 
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URGENT – PLEASE ENSURE 
ALL AFFECTED AGENCY 
PERSONNEL RECEIVE A COPY 
OF THIS MEMO. 












